HARRISON COUNTY, INDIANA
Approved December 19, 2022
Effective November 1, 2022

In-Line of Duty Pay

The County shall provide compensation for a Sheriff Merit Officer or Jail Corrections Officer
that is injured during the course of performing law enforcement/jail security functions while on
duty. Officers injured and placed on worker’s compensation for such injury, shall receive the
difference between their regular pay and their worker’s compensation benefits as full
compensation. Such compensation shall not exceed twelve (12) weeks in duration. Any
extensions shall be approved in advance by the County Commissioners.
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